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All information contained in this communication is accurate at the time of distribution however works and dates are subject to change 

due to circumstances outside of Sunshine Coast Council’s control. 

Stringybark Road Pedestrian and Cycle Bridge  
Sippy Downs 

 Night works – new pedestrian and cycle bridge construction  

 Week commencing Sunday 7 April and throughout April as required.  
        Sunday to Thursday nights only, 7pm to 5am each evening/morning 
        *All works are subject to weather and construction material/equipment availability. 

 Sunshine Motorway and Stringybark Road Bridge, spanning Buderim and  
        Sippy Downs 

 Intermittent changes to traffic conditions as required for safety reasons 

 

Construction overview – night works 

In consideration of our community’s safety and to 
minimise daytime traffic disruption along busy 
Stringybark Road Bridge and the Sunshine 
Motorway, some construction activity for the new 
pedestrian and cycle bridge must take place at 
night. 

Starting from the week commencing Sunday 7 April 
intermittent night works will commence from 
Sunday to Thursday evenings (inclusive) under the 
existing Stringybark Road vehicle bridge, adjacent 
to the Sunshine Motorway. 

Works will take place between the hours of 7pm 
and 5am and include the installation of temporary 
barriers and access areas in preparation for the 
new bridge’s construction.  

While every effort will be made to ensure noise is 
kept to a minimum, adjacent residents are advised 
to expect intermittent noise. 

 
Temporary changes to traffic 
conditions at night  
To ensure our community’s safety, temporary road 
barriers will be installed on the road shoulder of the 

 

 

 

Sunshine Motorway, and under the existing 
Stringybark Road Bridge and its approaches. 

Traffic movements will remain open on the 
Sunshine Motorway and existing Stringybark Road 
bridge, however some temporary changes to traffic 
conditions including lane closures will take place as 
required. 

Traffic control will be operating and signage will be 
in place. 

Please allow a few extra minutes of travel time 
during these night works and follow the instructions 
of traffic controllers. Council apologises in advance 
for any inconvenience. 

 
Keep informed 
 
You can find further information about the 
Stringybark Road pedestrian and cycle bridge 
project and construction notices on Council’s 
website at www.sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 
Simply scan the QR Code on the next page to be 
taken directly to the webpage. 
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Figure 1. Scan the QR Code to be taken to the  
project webpage  

 

 
Further information 
 
To contact Council’s project team directly 
Please email: 
stringybarkbridge@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 
or contact Council’s customer service via the 
details on the base of this notice (please quote 
Stringybark Road pedestrian and cycle bridge). 
 
This $11.8 million bridge is jointly funded by 
Sunshine Coast Council and the Queensland 
Government. 
 
 

 


